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March 3, 2017 
 
TO:   KMPO Board Members 
FROM:  Glenn F. Miles, Executive Director 
SUBJECT: 2017-2021 KMPO TIP Amendment #5 ITD Request for Modifications to Existing Projects 
 
KMPO 2017-2021 Transportation Improvement Program Amendment #5,  Administrative Amendment to increase 
Design and Engineering funds for 2  ITD projects in FY 2017 
 
KMPO has been requested by the Idaho Transportation Department to modify 2 projects currently programmed in the 
2017-2021 Transportation Improvement Program for the FY 2019 program year, having their Design and Engineering 
funds increased in FY 2017.    Those projects are: 
 

 
 
Since the two projects are already contained in the current TIP, public involvement has been conducted, which allows for 
the Design phase begin.  ITD will certify that funds are currently available within the Federal Aid program for FY 2017 in 
order to obligate the funds from the Federal Highway Administration. 
 
The Kootenai Metropolitan Planning Organization, approves this Administrative Amendment to increase the PC amounts 
for KN 19326 $55,000 and KN 19385 $65,000 in order to conduct the increased activities associated with the project. 
 
This will be posted on the KMPO website at www.kmpo.net by close of business on Monday March 6, 2017 

http://www.kmpo.net/

